
 

 

Tri-Par Estates Park and Recreation District Minutes 

Board of Trustees –  BOARD WORKSHOP 

May 16th, 2023 
TIME:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….6:30PM 
CALL TO ORDER:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….Chairman Neff 
ROLL CALL: ............................................................................................................................ Bianca Cristiani 
PRESENT: In Attendance………………………………Denise Hunter, Mike Neff, Laurie Legler, Cindy Little-Koenig,                 
                                                       Dan Via, Daryle von Holdt, Mark Wright, Gary Kormann, Mary Ann Upton.  
Absent- …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..None.  
ALSO PRESENT: …………………….................................... Bob Cady, Park Manager;  Bianca Cristiani, Meeting      
                                                                                     Recorder and Rebekah Thomas, Barbara Baker, Observer.  
OPENING COMMENTS – Chairman Neff opened the workshop and noted the meeting is broadcast on  
Channel 195. Bianca Cristiani reviewed the information for viewing on Zoom. 
 
1.Discussion Tri-Par Code of Conduct. 
Chairman went over Code of Conduct for Residents and Trustees. 
Trustee vonHoldt agreed with Chairman about Code of Conduct. 
 
2. PUBLIC INPUT   -(Any Topic)- 
Dale Funkhouser – 5226 Tri Par – Trustees are recognized as public officials and Residents need to 
recognize that status as well.  

Trustee Hunter – said Code of Conduct should apply all over Tri-Par not just at meetings. 

Trustee Korman brought up a past conflict of why we need a Code of Conduct throughout the park. 

3. New Business- 

None. 

  

4.   ADJOURN THE BOARD WORKSHOP 

• Trustee  Little-Koenig made a motion to Adjourn the Board Workshop. 

• Trustee  Legler seconded the motion. 

• The motion carried on a unanimous roll call vote. 

• The Board Workshop adjourned at 6:51 PM 
 

This copy of the Minutes of the aforesaid Special Budget Workshop of the Board of Trustees of Tri-Par 

Estates has been transcribed for approval  by the Board of Trustees at the next called meeting of the 

District. 


